
BVS Astronomy Club


Observatory Committee


Meeting Minutes, 7-20-22


Overview

The meeting was conveyed at 0900 via Zoom. Present were Bill Norton, Claude Plymate, Teresa 
Plymate, John O’Bryan, and Michael Lewis. The meeting was impromptu in preparing for the 
BVSA Board meeting the following week and was directed by the Committee Chair, Bill Norton. 
The meeting adjourned at approximately 0930.


Discussion

1. 30-minutes prior to the meeting Bill got a call from Anita Bauer, BVSA Board secretary 

informing him that the open board meeting was cancelled for July owing to lack of quorum. 
The next open board meeting would be 23 August. Consequently, the purpose of the 
Observatory Committee meeting was rendered null and void.


2. General discussion occurred without action items.


Action Items

1. None


Next Meeting

The date of the next meeting will be approximately one week prior to the next BVSA Board open 
meeting on 23 August. An agenda will be provide prior to that time by the Chairperson.


